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MONTHLY CLUB MEETING 

 

MONTHLY CLUB MEETING 

OUR NEXT 2 MEETINGS WILL BE HELD ON MAY 25TH  AND JUNE 22ND 

 
Location: Mimi’s Café at the Perimeter Place.  

Address: 1221 ASHFORD CROSSING. ATLANTA, GA 30346. (770) 351-8444 

 

 

 

            Directions 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regular monthly meetings are held on the Fourth Thursday of each month at 6:30 p.m. As always, all club members 

are invited. Date might change due to conflict with near by shows or holidays. 

 

We hope to see you there! 

 

 

https://www.google.com/maps/place/1221+Ashford+Crossing,+Dunwoody,+GA+30346/@33.9291077,-84.3447454,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m2!3m1!1s0x88f509574b97585d:0xc134befb0cfceba5
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MEMBERSHIP 

Membership Dues Reminder  

Our membership dues for 2017 are due on 11/1/16.  

Please completely fill out this form and return it with your check so that we can keep our records up to date.  

$20.00 individual ~ $25.00 family ~ $15 Associate  

NAME:_________________________________________________________________________  

ADDRESS:______________________________________________________________________  

PHONE:________________________________________________________________________  

EMAIL:_________________________________________________________________________  

Please make checks out to GALRC and mail to:  

Jim Griffin 

130 Hickory Pointe Dr. 

Athens, Ga.  30605 

Member’s breeder directory 

To be included in the breeder’s directory of the club’s website, please e-mail the following information 

to our Website master: Jean McLain 

Kennel name, Contact person, Website URL address, e-mail address, phone number and a brief descrip-
tion of your practices. You may include any updated information about current litters. 

 

Remember to support our club by 

renewing your membership! 

 

mailto:jean@emailjrm.com
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
20% discount on all website design/redesign – marketing/internet marketing to GALRC members/
friends. Personal or Business 

It’s more important than ever for Google search results that websites are responsive (resize for 
smartphones and tablets) as over 50% of searches on now done on mobile devices. Very reasonably 
priced.  

Please email me, Jean McLain, jean@Business-Solutions-Center.com and let me know how I can help. 

Thanks, 

Jean 

jean@emailjrm.com 

Educational presentations: 

 

June meeting. 

Barry Staples will make a presentation on Georgia laws and regulations rewarding breeders. This is an 
excellent opportunity to make sure you are doing everything you need to do to be in compliance with 
Georgia’s laws. 

 

September Meeting. 

Carol Quaif will make a presentation on Health clearances including the genetic tests that are available to 
Labradors today, hips, elbows, eyes, cardiac, EIC, PRA, PRA-prcd, HNPK, Long coat gene, etc . With the 
increasing number of DNA tests available, it is important you understand each of them and how they can 
impact your dogs and breeding program. 

mailto:jean@Business-Solutions-Center.com
mailto:jean@emailjrm.com
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BRAGS 

Carriage Hill Girls.... 

 

Carriage Hill's Twist of Fate "Olive" won her BBE chocolate class at LRC Potomac and went on to be awarded 
Best Bred By Bitch. 

Carriage Hill's With A Twist "Ronnie" went WB at Charleston under Krista Beal, her 2nd specialty win.  She then 
went on to go BOB from the classes at Concord, WB at Perry and WB/BOS at Franklin.  Ronnie only lacks 2 single 
points to be awarded her Championship. 

Carriage Hill's Goodness Gracious "Grace" was awarded RWB at LRC Piedmont under Clare Senfield from the BBE 
class.  Grace also was awarded BOB from the BBE class at Concord for 2pts. 

Carriage Hill's Penelope "Penny" was awarded Best in Sweepstakes at LRC Piedmont under Jennifer Kelly from 
the 9-12 AOC class.  Penny also was awarded RWB one day during the Concord cluster of shows in March. 
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BRAGS 

VAN DALEN WILLOWBAY KAHLUA 

VAN DALEN LISTEN TO THE WIND 

Kahlua takes 2nd from the open chocolate class at Potomac  

Windy takes 2nd from the open chocolate class at Potomac  
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AVAILABLE 

Lava  (Mason x Willow) is a 5 years chocolate spayed girl. She is on the small side weighting 65 
pounds. Lava is very laid back with a good sense of humor.  

Contact Laura van Dalen at laura@vandalenkennels.com 

 

Here at Lochbuie Labradors, we are expecting a black and yellow litter due mid May. Lochbuie Carenna 
Islay-"Greer", is in whelp to Nipntuck All Aces,"Gamble". Puppies will be ready to go to their new homes 
in mid July. Julia M Kuni  

Black puppies due May 17 from our bitch, Forge Page After Page-In Macland Manor DN (Pol. Ch. ELHID 
van Dalen Gamemaster's Ego x Forge Paging Doctor Brown), CHIC #118175. The sire is GCH CH Bel-
lathatch Dancing In The Rain (GCH CH Carriage Hill's Home Grown x Bellathatch Holiday Shopping).  

 

For more information please contact Linda Rehkopf, 678-642-0007 or email lcrehkopf@gmail.com 

http://www.vandalenkennels.com/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=130&Itemid=558
mailto:laura@vandalenkennels.com
mailto:lcrehkopf@gmail.com
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NEWSLETTER DISCLAIMER 

The information contained in this Newsletter is for information purposes only and does not constitute 

a solicitation or an offer to sell products or services. 

Although GALRC believes the information on this newsletter to be correct and attempt to keep the in-

formation current, GALRC does not warrant the accuracy or completeness of any information. The in-

formation is not advice, and should not be treated as such.  

GALRC makes no representations whatsoever about the products or prices asked in the Lab Yard Sale 

section. The representations are exclusively those of the seller and have not been investigated by us 

for accuracy. The ads are for the convenience of our members. All transactions are solely between 

buyer and seller.   

  


